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I have long awaited for Oregon to make standard time permanent.  I fail to see any 

reason whatsoever to add another hour of daylight to the end of the day.  This 

practice robs an hour of needed daylight in the morning hours when children are 

walking to bus stop. 

I support SB 1548 and urge it's passage. 


